
Air letter sent to George’s sister Bertel 

Mrs D Aronson 

Cote 32a 

Neuchatel 

 

Meine Lieben! 

At first I must congratulate you on your recent wedding. May I wish you both the very best and god 

bless your new home. I always have been very bad on writing these sort of letters so please forgive 

me? I suppose you imagine how I felt of being unable to be at your wedding. But I imagine the day is 

pretty near when I shall have the pleasure of meeting you Dolf. 

My intentions were to write this letter in German but I hope you will appreciate it in English. 

Please send me a detailed account of your wedding ceremony and your prospective future.  

So you Dolf I can say you are a ‘lucky guy’ as we say over here to have found a wife like Bertel, not 

because she is my sister, but so far I have not been able to meet one like her. 

Please send me a photo of you two as I have none. Well Bertel please don’t worry about me as I am 

well & happy, with the progress the war has made I feel good. How is Solly and his families getting 

on? Our relations here send you their best wishes. I received the telegram with the addresses and 

they will be looked for and given food and help. Let me wish you although a bit late a happy new 

year and may the new year and all following ones bring you the best of everything. For Yom Tov I 

was off duty for 48 hrs and was able to go to the next town where I was invited and so I was able to 

party. 

Please give my regards to everyone that I may know. 

Hoping to hear from you both soon.  

Wishing you the best of luck 

Kisses 

George 

P.S. Forgive my bad writing it’s a bad pen. 

Sender’s name and address:  

G. Kesten 

c/o ELCO 51 Hatton Gardens 

London W.C.1  

England 

 


